
 

Lee Heritage Commission Minutes 
February 20, 2020 

Present: Pat Jenkins, Scott Bugbee, Donna Eisenhard and Laura Gund 

Minutes: The minutes of January 16, 2020 were read and approved, with Scott making a motion, and 

Donna seconding, to approve. 

Signs: We now have signs for the Jeremiah Smith Grange and the Parish House, as well as the McCaffrey 

Barn. We will make arrangements to mount the signs, with the owners/members sometime next week. 

We still have Barth and Brown to do. 

Parish House: There is a warrant article in the town warrant, requesting a longer period of time to have 

a plan for the future of the Parish House. It is on the State register and we will soon be putting a sign on 

the Parish House. 

Meda Durepo interview: Scott made a motion to spend up to $100 to have the interview with Meda 

transcribed. Donna seconded and the motion passed. 

Archives: Nothing going on with the archives at this time. 

Calendars: Liz McCaffrey informed us that she has asked Gerald Sedor if he is interested in taking photos 

of Lee barns for next years’ calendar. He apparently is interested. 

Treasurer’s report: There is now $23,817.15 in the account, which includes a $40 addition from the sale 

of mugs at the Lee Library. 

Interviews: We discussed possible interviews in the future, including some Stories on the River as 

suggested by the Lamprey River Association. 

Next meeting will be March 19, 2020. 

Minutes submitted by Laura Gund                      


